CADOTT VILLAGE BOARD MINUTES
SPECIAL BOARD MEETING
OCTOBER 9, 2023

   A special meeting of the Cadott Village Board was called to order by President Randy Kuehni. Trustees present were: Bart Chapek, Terry Licht, Les Liptak, Todd Seeley, Eric Weiland, and Nicole Whipp Sime. Absent: none. Public Present: Jeremy Kenealy (DPW) and Joe Brost (Cloverleaf Farm Supply). The next regular Board meeting will be October 16, 2023 at 6:30 p.m.
   Cloverleaf has state approved permission to start construction for footing and foundation work. It states “This permission is only for footing and foundation work. Construction of the remainder of the building shall not take place prior to the departmental review and conditional approval of the construction plans.” The state approved plans were denied but were resubmitted. If the state changes the plans to the new shed, Cloverleaf would be responsible for the expense with any changes to the footing and foundation work. A motion was made by Liptak and seconded by Chapek to get the building permit with the caveat. Licht abstained. MC.
   A motion was made by Weiland and seconded by Seeley to adjourn. MC.
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